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The Mayor's Office on Latino Affairs is recruiting a panel of experienced 

professionals to help evaluate the grant applications that we receive for the 

2019 - 2020 program year. The primary focus of the grant is programs that 

provide direct services to the District's Latino community that address at least 

one of the following areas:  

 

 Employment 

 Small Business Support 

 Public Education 

 Public Safety 

 Housing Services 

 Legal Services 

 Health and Human Services 

 Arts, Culture and Humanities 

 

We are looking for a diverse group of volunteer reviewers that have 

management, evaluation, planning, or implementation experience in any of 

the aforementioned areas. 

 

Reviewers will read, score and evaluate proposals. The grant review period is 

during July 2019. The review can be conducted via your own computer 

through ZoomGrants. 

 

To apply, please sign up through the Volunteer Grant Reviewer Database. 

You will be asked to complete a form and upload your resume. Please sign 

up no later than Wednesday, June 12, 2019. 

 

Thank you for your interest in serving as a volunteer reviewer and for sharing 

this announcement with others who may be interested. If you have any 

questions about the process feel free to contact us at grants.ola@dc.gov or 

(202) 671-2825 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IariLKMFpZgtQHzDbOCzd0nYyE9iGEZKEK2cC8RSn4WOBiGqZFKnYj-oHcmt_bpkJFvBAOkHZ9BzoRtkTQ8eevhheOvsgFy4PuXgtxTKEh0q3zahtQNxPrPslELPgd8v8vUAN2ZWDXLDoO2RGP4ccz3_0jD_I12Ep8dyCcYNU0DGMj3X1s_eT3RZSxzsXRn8kUAosfM27ysPwSUy2Kktf87eHpgcwT5jVci5dt2eMec=&c=pfkqs0bmDukvVU8W9jfCMuvWbHE3X3ac_DstqxIKjN3keET3na9Lxg==&ch=w6qIKw11e3AyKfbSKc8VbxsstbGE0oApyp1r3mZlXGKQrlWxY8UTFg==
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